
Medication 
Drop-Off 
Drive-Thru 

 
Bring your old or unwanted 

medications and we’ll properly dispose 
of them, free-of-charge! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
July 18, 2020 
9:00 - 12:00 noon 

Montcalm Sheriff's Dept. 

659 N State St 

Stanton MI 48888 

What's accepted? 

Prescriptions, over-the-counter medications, creams and 
ointments, inhalers and more. Sorry, no sharps. 

 

Disposing of old or unwanted medication in the trash or 
flushing them down the toilet is unsafe. Proper disposal 
helps protect our environment, helps prevent childhood 
poisonings and reduces substance abuse. 
 

 

Drop off will be a DRIVE-THRU 

process and social distancing 

protocols followed. 

Please stay in your cars. 

For more information,  

Call 989-287-0527 

www.montcalmprevention.org 


